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Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Three
Vol. 2
As action-packed as the video game phenomenon
that inspired it, this graphic novel collects
the entirety of the third year of the nowlegendary INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US saga that
sees Superman and Batman rallying forces
against each other! There was a great and
terrible war between heroes. On one side,
Superman and his Justice League with their
allies in the Sinestro Corps, who sought to
bring peace through absolute order. On the
other side, Batman’s army and the Green
Lantern Corps. It ended with Superman,
wielding a fear-powered yellow ring,
murdering Black Canary while the world looked
on. But Batman lived to fight another dayand
Batman always has a backup plan. Only one
force in the world can hurt a Kryptonian
wielding a Sinestro Corps ring—magic. Now,
with John Constantine seeking his own revenge
against Superman, the sorcerer con man is
helping Batman add the greatest magicians in
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the universe to his growing army. With the
most powerful magic users in the universe on
their side, Superman shouldn’t stand a
chance. And yetsomething mysterious is
protecting the Justice League. Something that
wants to protect Superman’s vision of a world
under his controland something deadly enough
to kill some of the most powerful beings in
the universe! Written by Tom Taylor and Brian
Buccellato, this graphic novel collects the
third year of the best-selling series in its
entirety for the first time. Collects
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR THREE #1-12
and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR THREE
ANNUAL #1.

Playing God
A ghost from the past returns, and Damian
finally assumes the mantle of Nightwing.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #16
"Superman created by Jerry Siegel and Joe
Shuster, by special arrangement with the
Jerry Siegel family."

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Four
(2015-) #13
In the wake of the unspeakable tragedy he
unwittingly helped to trigger, Superman faces
his greatest loss and his most challenging
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moral decision ever. Everything is about to
pivot on the choice he makes; it could change
the course of the world--and the lives of all
the super heroes--forever.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five The Complete Collection
Writers Christopher Sebela (SUICIDE SQUAD
MOST WANTED) and Brian Buccellato (DETECTIVE
COMICS) and artists Pop Mhan (HE-MAN: THE
ETERNITY WAR), Tom Derenick (INFINITE CRISIS:
FIGHT FOR THE MULTIVERSE) and Daniel Sampere
(GREEN ARROW) delve deep inside the twisted
mind of Harley Quinn for her unique take on
the events of Injustice: Gods Among Us,
straight from ground zero! Following the
release of the most-anticipated fighting game
sequel, Injustice 2, this is the story behind
the original hit game Injustice: Gods Among
Us…but this time, told like never before! For
her entire career as a criminal, Harley Quinn
lived in the shadow of her beloved Joker. But
when one joke went too far and drove Superman
to kill, Harley found herself on her own for
the first time…and teamed up with the very
heroes she used to fight! With Superman now a
brutal despot, Batman must lead a team of
heroes and villains to form the resistance to
the Man of Steel…and Harley is on the
frontlines, whether Batman wants her there or
not! For the first time in her life, Harley
has her own identity, her own gang and a new
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sense of purpose. But will Harley throw it
all away when her beloved Mr. J seemingly
returns from the dead? Or will she take her
place as a true hero in this strange new
world? Collects INJUSTICE: GROUND ZERO #1-6.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five
Vol. 3
"Superman created by Jerry Siegel and Joe
Shuster."

Injustice 2 Vol. 3
Guy Gardner brings an entire planet to attack
Superman. Meanwhile, secluded in the Tower of
Fate, a crippled Batman plots the
resistance's next move.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #12
In space, a severe blow is dealt to
Superman's forces. Back on earth, the
resistance in Gotham makes its most daring
move yet.

Injustice 2 Vol. 5
ÒIt's a welcome reminder that character
development, not plot or spectacle, is the
real source of this comic's appeal.Ó ÑIGN The
New York Times best-selling series Wonder
Woman takes center stage as the war between
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Batman and RaÕs al Ghul intensifies in
Injustice 2 Volume 3, exploring the world of
the best-selling fighting game! Nightwing
a.k.a. Damian Wayne asks Black AdamÕs help in
freeing Wonder Woman from her Themysciran
prison, but ends up discovering the existence
of a new ally: SupermanÕs cousin, Kara ZorEl, whose power could change the fate of the
planet! But Kara has yet to master her
Kryptonian powers, and what starts as a
rescue mission takes some unexpected turns in
the heart of the AmazonsÕ home! Plus, Amazo
is unleashed, a Red Lantern is born, and the
Injustice Wonder WomanÕs origin is finally
revealed in this stunning collection from
writer Tom Taylor (Batman/Superman, All-New
Wolverine) with Brian Buccellato (The Flash)
and K. Perkins (Superwoman), and artists Mike
S. Miller (JLA), Bruno Redondo (Batman:
Arkham Unhinged), Marco Santucci (Injustice:
Ground Zero), and more! Injustice 2 Vol. 3
collects Injustice 2 #13, #15-17, and Annual
#1.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #18
New writer Brian Buccellato (DETECTIVE
COMICS, THE FLASH) and artists Bruno Redondo
and Mike S. Miller (BATMAN: ARKHAM UNHINGED)
continue to expand the world of the hit video
game from the makers of MORTAL KOMBAT in
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR FOUR! When
Superman and the Justice League declared
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themselves the ultimate authority on planet
Earth, only Batman stood against themÑbut now
Batman is defeated. His resistance army has
suffered major losses and dwindled to nearly
nothing. The man who always has a backup plan
for his backup plans has nothingÑexcept for
one final, desperate gambit. The gods of
Olympus are real, and theyÕre none too
pleased about Superman and the League making
themselves into gods on Earth. With no other
options, Batman turns to Ares, the God of
War, to enlist the Greek pantheon into the
battle with Superman. The Man of Steel may be
strong enough to take on a god, but what
happens when his closest ally (who happens to
be the daughter of Zeus) is turned against
him? Collecting INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US:
YEAR FOUR #1-7.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #10
THE REIGN OF THE GODSFor four years, he has
ruled humanity with an iron fist. His enemies
have been scattered or slain, though some
still fight on. He is Superman, the most
powerful being in the worldbut not in all
worlds.A stunning scheme has unleashed the
Gods of Olympus on Earth, and they've seized
the reins of power from the Man of Steel. But
though they have ended his tyranny-for nowthe cure may be worse than the disease. Now
an unlikely alliance of friends and foes must
fight to defeat these beings of indescribable
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magic and might using every weapon at their
disposal.And they must not forget that
they're not the only ones with weapons.
Because if the war between gods and heroes
doesn't end soon, the nuclear-armed nations
of Earth may all take aim together and end it
once and for allThe endlessly surprising saga
of superhero dystopia inspired by the hit
video game continues! Writer Brian Buccellato
and artists Bruno Redondo, Mike S. Miller,
Tom Derenick, and Xermanico conclude the Year
of the Gods in INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR
FOUR VOL. 2, collecting INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US: YEAR FOUR #8-12 and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US: YEAR FOUR ANNUAL #1!PLUS: Original writer
Tom Taylor returns for an all-star supervillain jailbreak that leads directly into
the hotly anticipated YEAR FIVE!

Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Two The
Complete Collection
The battered resistance regroups in the Tower
of Fate while the status of the long missing
Wonder Woman is revealed.

Gods Among Us
He's finally back--SHAZAM! Let's see how his
Strength of Hercules" matches up against the
real thing!

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five
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It will be a war between heroes who used to
call each other friends. A war among gods. 's
grip over the world is unrelenting, and the
casualties are rising. The super pills Batman
synthesized from Lex Luthor's original have
given the resistance an edge, but it's only a
slight one. Especially compared to the
fearsome power of the Man of Steel's newest
allies: the Sinestro Corps. , help is on the
way. The Guardians of the Universe are none
too pleased with Superman's actions over the
past year, and they've dispatched their Green
Lantern Corps to aid the alliance of heroes
opposing his unjust rule. Their plan involves
the biggest Corps member there is - and one,
little green bullet to bring down a god. But
death is not the only way a god may fall. A
battle unlike any other rages across - and
above - the globe as the story of what
happens after the events of the hit video
game continues in surprising, shocking
fashion from writer Tom Taylor (EARTH 2,
Superior Iron Man) and artists Bruno Redondo
(HUMAN TARGET), Mike S. Miller (A Game of
Thrones), Tom Derenick (JUSTICE LEAGUE OF
AMERICA), and more in INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US: YEAR TWO (collects ing issues #7-12 and
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR TWO ANNUAL
#1).

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #14
Based on the video game phenomenon,
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Injustice: Gods Among Us Omnibus Vol. 2 is
the story of a war between gods for the
future of humanity. A GOD GONE MAD. AND THE
HEROES WHO SEEK TO SET IT RIGHT. Superman was
Earth's greatest hero. He was the shining
beacon of truth, justice, and the American
way. Forever an inspiration for the brighter
future ahead, the Man of Tomorrow made the
world want to be better. Then everything
changed in a single day. When the Man of
Steel couldn't protect those he held most
dear, he decided being a hero wasn't enough.
To truly save this world, he would have to
abandon his philosophy as the Big Blue Boy
Scout and become the ruler he felt humankind
needed. Superman quickly takes control,
forcing unlikely allies to find each other.
Batman, Harley Quinn, Green Lantern, and even
the gods themselves will come together to try
to defeat the Man of Steel. But will they be
strong enough? And would anyone change sides,
becoming a champion for the gods? Based on
the video game phenomenon, INJUSTICE: GODS
AMONG US OMNIBUS VOL. 2 continues the story
of a war between gods for the future of
humanity. Collects Injustice: Gods Among Us
Year Four #1-12, Injustice: Gods Among Us
Year Four Annual #1, Injustice: Gods Among Us
Year Five #1-20, Injustice: Gods Among Us:
Year Five Annual #1, Injustice: Ground Zero
#1-12

Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Five- the
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The endlessly epic saga of superhero dystopia
inspired by the hit video game continues!
This action-packed graphic novel collects the
entirety of the fifth year of the nowlegendary Injustice: Gods Among Us saga! In
the war between Superman and Batman, all the
heroes have decided where their loyalties
lie. For five years, former friends and
allies have fought bitterly, with casualties
on both sides. Now, at an impasse, both
Batman and Superman realize that to gain
ground in their battle, they'll have to do
the unthinkable--recruit their former enemies
to attack their former friends! As Batman
allies himself with villains who share his
code against killing, such as Flash's Rogues,
Superman makes a deal with the only man to
ever break the Bat--Bane! But to draw Batman
out of hiding, Bane will cross a line that
can never be uncrossed.Experience the horror,
power, and grandeur of Injustice as the story
reaches its shocking conclusion. As actionpacked as the video game phenomenon that
inspired it, Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year
Five: The Complete Collection tells the story
of a world gone mad and the godlike men and
women who seek to set it on the right track.
Written by Brian Buccellato (Detective
Comics) with art by Mike S. Miller
(Adventures of Superman), Bruno Redondo
(Titans), Tom Derenick (JLA), and more, this
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graphic novel collects the fifth and final
year of the bestselling series in its
entirety for the first time.

Injustice 2 Vol. 1
Inspired by the video game phenomenon,
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US YEAR ONE-THE
COMPLETE EDITION collects the initial year of
the best-selling series in its entirety for
the first time! Superman is Earth's greatest
hero. But when the Man of Steel can't protect
the thing he holds most dear, he decides to
stop trying to save the world-and start
ruling it. Now, the Last Son of Krypton is
enforcing peace on Earth by any means
necessary. Only one man stands between
Superman and absolute power: Batman. And the
Dark Knight will use any method at his
disposal to stop his former friend from
reshaping the world in his shattered image.
Written by Tom Taylor (EARTH 2) with art by
Jheremy Raapack (RESIDENT EVIL), Mike S.
Miller (A Game of Thrones) and more, this
thrilling graphic novel collects INJUSTICE:
GODS AMONG US digital chapters 1-36 and in
single magazine form as INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US 1-12 and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US ANNUAL
1.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two #11
Hal Jordan vs. Guy Gardner. Ganthet vs.
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Sinestro. And then a deadly choice.

Injustice: Gods Among Us #16
In the war between Superman and Batman, all
the heroes have chosen sides. For five years,
former friends and allies have fought
bitterly, with casualties on both sides. Now,
at an impasse, both Batman and Superman
realize that to gain ground in their battle,
they'll have to do the unthinkable: recruit
their former enemies to attack their former
friends. Collects Injustice: Gods Among Us:
Year Five #1-20 and the Annual #1.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two
(2014-) #19
Explore the world behind the smash-hit video
game from the makers of MORTAL KOMBAT in
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR THREE. Both
sides of the superhero conflict between
Superman and Batman have summoned magical
beings of unimaginable power to fight by
their sides-but when it appears that neither
team can control the forces that they have
brought into this war, it may already be too
late. The two groups of battle-scarred heroes
must forge an alliance to end the carnage
theyÕve created. John Constantine, Dr. Fate,
the Swamp Thing and others join the fight to
control the magical havoc that is being
unleashed. Now the war isnÕt just for Earth,
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but for the very nature of reality itself!
New series writer Brian Buccellato (FLASH) is
joined by artists Bruno Redondo (HUMAN
TARGET) and Mike S. Miller (BATMAN: ARKHAM
UNHINGED) to deliver some shocking changes to
this twisted take on the DC Universe!
Collecting INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR
THREE #8-12 and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US:
YEAR THREE ANNUAL #1.

Injustice
"Originally published in single magazine form
in Injustice year two 1-6"--Title page verso.

Injustice: Gods Among Us #16
The endlessly surprising saga of superhero
dystopia inspired by the hit video game
continues! This action-packed graphic novel
collects the entirety of the fourth year of
the now-legendary Injustice: Gods Among Us
saga. When Superman and the Justice League
declared themselves the ultimate authority on
planet Earth, only Batman stood against
them--but now Batman is defeated. His
resistance army has suffered major losses and
dwindled to nearly nothing. The man who
always has a backup plan for his backup plans
has nothing--except for one final, desperate
gambit. Written by Tom Taylor and Brian
Buccellato (Detective Comics, The Flash),
this graphic novel collects the fourth year
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of the best-selling series in its entirety
for the first time. Writer Brian Buccellato
and artist Bruno Redondo continue to expand
the world of the hit video game in Injustice:
Gods Among Us: Year Four: The Complete
Collection. Collects Injustice: Gods Among
Us: Year Four #1-12 and Injustice: Gods Among
Us: Year Four Annual #1!

Injustice: Gods Among Us Year One - The
Complete Collection
In the war between Superman and Batman, all
the heroes have decided where their loyalties
lie. For five years, former friends and
allies have fought bitterly, with casualties
on both sides. Now, at an impasse, both
Batman and Superman realize that to gain
ground in their battle, they'll have to do
the unthinkable--recruit their former enemies
to attack their former friends. As Batman
allies himself with villains who share his
code against killing, such as Flash's Rogues,
Superman makes a deal with the only man to
ever break the Bat. But to draw Batman out of
hiding, will Bane cross a line that even
Superman's allies can't overlook? The story
of the hit videogame INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US
approaches its final conclusion, from writer
Brian Buccellato (DETECTIVE COMICS) and
artists including Mike S. Miller (BATMAN:
ARKHAM UNHINGED) and Tom Derenick (SECRET
SIX).
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Injustice
Injustice vs. Masters of the Universe
The Green Lanterns deal with the aftermath of
tragedy, while the GCPD plan their strategy
against Superman's peacekeeping force.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Three
(2014-) #5
The best-selling prequel to the hit videogame
picks up right where it left off! Year one is
over--now, year two begins. The death of one
of their own has divided Earth's protectors
as hero turns against hero. As Superman's
iron grip on the world tightens, at the edge
of the galaxy, anothe grave threat approaches

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five
(2015-) #14
Batman recruits He-Man in the ultimate fight
against SupermanÕs dictatorship on Earth! But
as He-Man forms an alliance with the heroes
of Injustice, his own home of Eternia faces a
threat of its own in the form of Darkseid!
Collects the six-issue crossover event!

Injustice: Gods Among Us Omnibus Vol. 2
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The start of an all-new saga in the alternate
DC Universe of the smash-hit Warner Bros.
Interactive fighting game is here in
INJUSTICE 2 VOL. 1! The war is over. But a
new battle is about to begin. After years of
conflict and carnage, Batman and his rebel
allies have finally triumphed over their
tyrannical foe, Superman. Now the Man of
Steel is behind bars, and the Dark Knight
holds the future of the world in his hands.
But that future is about to slip from his
grasp. Superman still has many friends who
will work tirelessly to free their leader
from captivity. And a new force is about to
emerge from the shadows. A winged warrior is
assembling a Suicide Squad of the worldÕs
most dangerous villains to pursue plans of
his own, by any means necessary. And this man
in black is out to claim the mantle of the
Batman himself. As old foes and new enemies
collide, can Bruce Wayne preserve the fragile
peace for which so many heroes have
sacrificed? Or is a new era of injustice
about to dawn? From the acclaimed creative
team of Tom Taylor and Bruno Redondo,
INJUSTICE 2 VOL. 1 collects INJUSTICE 2 #1-6.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five
(2015-) #11
While Guy Gardner informs the Guardians of
their defeat on Earth, Gordon and the Birds
of Prey begin their uprising in Gotham.
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Injustice: Ground Zero Vol. 1
The Trickster bonds with Bizarro, Superman
confronts Lex, and a deadly criminal busts
loose.

Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Three The Complete Collection
Superman must decide the fate of the Green
Lantern Corps. Meanwhile, in Gotham, Gordon
steps up the resistance.

Injustice: Gods Among Us #4
THE REIGN OF THE GODSFor four years, he has
ruled humanity with an iron fist. His enemies
have been scattered or slain, though some
still fight on. He is Superman, the most
powerful being in the worldbut not in all
worlds.A stunning scheme has unleashed the
Gods of Olympus on Earth, and they've seized
the reins of power from the Man of Steel. But
though they have ended his tyranny-for nowthe cure may be worse than the disease. Now
an unlikely alliance of friends and foes must
fight to defeat these beings of indescribable
magic and might using every weapon at their
disposal.And they must not forget that
they're not the only ones with weapons.
Because if the war between gods and heroes
doesn't end soon, the nuclear-armed nations
of Earth may all take aim together and end it
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once and for allThe endlessly surprising saga
of superhero dystopia inspired by the hit
video game continues! Writer Brian Buccellato
and artists Bruno Redondo, Mike S. Miller,
Tom Derenick, and Xermanico conclude the Year
of the Gods in INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR
FOUR VOL. 2, collecting INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US: YEAR FOUR #8-12 and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG
US: YEAR FOUR ANNUAL #1!PLUS: Original writer
Tom Taylor returns for an all-star supervillain jailbreak that leads directly into
the hotly anticipated YEAR FIVE!

Injustice 2 Vol. 6
Superman was the Earth’s greatest hero. But
he couldn’t protect his home, his wife or his
parents from the Joker or untimely death. Now
he’s decided that the only route to peace on
his adopted planet is to remove anything-and
anyone-who instigates conflict. He began by
putting a fist through the Joker’s chest, and
he hasn’t become any calmer. Meanwhile,
Batman believes that no matter what the
crime, everyone deserves a fair trial. Now
he’s leading a resistance force against his
former friend’s authoritarian world
government. The Green Lantern Corps have
noticed the drastic wrongs being committed in
that sector, and are on their way to
intervene. But Superman has an important
question for them: Why did they allow Krypton
to die? As action-packed as the video game
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phenomenon that inspired it, INJUSTICE: GODS
AMONG US: YEAR TWO-THE COMPLETE EDITION tells
the story of a world gone mad, and the
godlike men and women who seek to set it on
the right track in what they think is the
best way. Written by Tom Taylor (EARTH 2)
with art by Jheremy Raapack (RESIDENT EVIL),
Mike S. Miller (A Game of Thrones) and more,
this graphic novel collects the second year
of the best-selling series in its entirety
for the first time.

Injustice Gods Among Us Year Four
The Red Lanterns, backed by the power of
Starro, wage an all-out assault on Oa and the
source of the Green Lanterns’ power. But help
is on the way in the form of the Titans, Blue
Beetle and Booster Gold. Following close
behind is Lobo, armed with a weapon that may
do more harm than good. Collects issues
#31-36 and ANNUAL #2!

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two Vol.
2
Batman looks for allies in an unexpected
placeÑthe Phantom ZoneÑand what he finds may
change the course of his war with RaÕs al
Ghul! The Dark Knight leads his
teamÑincluding Harley Quinn, Catwoman,
Plastic Man, Green Arrow and Black CanaryÑto
SupermanÕs abandoned Fortress of Solitude in
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hopes of freeing the Teen Titans from their
years-long exile in the Phantom Zone. But the
Fortress isnÕt abandoned, and more than just
the Titans are about to escape the Phantom
Zone! ItÕs a rescue with unexpected
casualties, and success will require the
return of one hero near death and another one
long vanished! Collects INJUSTICE 2 #18-24.

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Two Vol.
1
The Green Lantern Corps strikes in full
force, putting Superman on the ropeswith
shocking results.

Exam Prep for: Injustice; Gods Among Us
Year Four - The
Explores the dynamics of power, discussing
how it either can make human flourishing
possible or can destroy the image of God in
people.

Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Four The Complete Collection
In this New York Times bestselling prequel
series to the video game, it's the second
year of Superman's tyrannical rule-and it's
up to the Green Lantern Corps to topple his
regime. In Year One, it was the Insurgency.
Now, in Year Two, the Green Lantern Corps
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takes an interest in stopping this
totalitarian regime! Also collects Annual #1,
plus never before published behind-the-scenes
material.

The God of Small Things
Writer Brian Buccellato and an all-star team
of artists bring the epic prequel of the hit
video game to its shocking conclusion! The
Man of SteelÕs most implacable enemy, the
Dark Knight, has teamed up with the warlord
of Thanagar to bring Kryptonite-powered
destruction to SupermanÕs regime and all of
its work. But it will take more than brute
force to take down the totalitarian regime of
the Man of Tomorrow. As the Caped CrusaderÕs
ally Batgirl hacks into CyborgÕs database to
broadcast proof of SupermanÕs brutality to
the world, a dimensional vortex is breached,
proving that a reality in which the worldÕs
greatest heroes work together is indeed
possible. Meanwhile, lethal adversaries like
Lex Luthor, Deathstroke and Raven put their
own plans into play. Will SupermanÕs new
world order crumble around him? Or will he
live to rule another day? Author Brian
Buccellato provides all the answers in
INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR FIVE VOL. 3!
Collects INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US: YEAR FIVE
#9-20 and INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US ANNUAL #1!

Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Four
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Vol. 1
The beloved debut novel about an affluent
Indian family forever changed by one fateful
day in 1969, from the author of The Ministry
of Utmost Happiness NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• MAN BOOKER PRIZE WINNER Compared favorably
to the works of Faulkner and Dickens,
Arundhati Roy’s modern classic is equal parts
powerful family saga, forbidden love story,
and piercing political drama. The seven-yearold twins Estha and Rahel see their world
shaken irrevocably by the arrival of their
beautiful young cousin, Sophie. It is an
event that will lead to an illicit liaison
and tragedies accidental and intentional,
exposing “big things [that] lurk unsaid” in a
country drifting dangerously toward unrest.
Lush, lyrical, and unnerving, The God of
Small Things is an award-winning landmark
that started for its author an esteemed
career of fiction and political commentary
that continues unabated.
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